
Letter, Albert Einstein to Franklin Roosevelt, August 2, 1939. In the Summer of 1939, a group of 
physicists met to discuss their fears that Germany was developing a uranium-based weapon. 
They agreed to inform President Roosevelt of their concerns. Because Albert Einstein had a 
previous personal relationship with the Roosevelts and was internationally known, a letter was 
drafted for his signature. On October 11, 1939, New Deal economist Alexander Sachs hand-
delivered this letter to FDR. It led to the establishment of the Manhattan Project.




